
Not that I have the numbers and all of the data re Measure 110.  It is apparent as we see the 
tremendous increase in drug addicted homeless and unsavory people in Bend and surrounding areas.  
It’s eroding the safe, outdoorsy and free lifestyle that attracted us to Bend 13 years.  I actually voted in 
favor of 110 believing as it was presented it would incentivize the addicted to seek readily available 
treatment.  It didn’t work and in fact is continuing to worsen our quality of life. 
 
Please, no revisions … just repeal! 
 
Susan Meade 
Bend, OR 
 


